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Minutes of the August 14, 2013 Meeting  

The August meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers was
held August 14, 2013 at  the KCPT TV Community Room, 125 E 31st Street,
Kansas City, Missouri. There were 12 in attendance.  Mike Rogers, chapter
chairman, was in charge

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:03PM and he asked Ben Weiss to read
the minutes of the July meeting.  The motion to accept the  minutes was by
Steve Hendrix and the second by John Gray.  The motion passed.

John  Gray,  chapter  program  chairman,  said  that  the  September  meeting
program  will  be  presented  by  Kevin  Danciak  of  Titan  Protection  and
Consulting who will discuss remote security monitoring of tower sites.

Chriss Scherer, chapter certification chairman, was absent and Mike read
his prepared comments.  The next local exams will be given November 1-11
and that the registration deadline is September 13th.  As always, Chriss
is willing to proctor an exam almost anytime.

Chriss also reminded us about the SBE national election of officers that 
is underway.  Ballots must be cast by August 27. Members were notified by 
email how to vote online. If you did not receive instructions, contact the
national office right away. If you specified you wanted a paper ballot 
when you renewed your membership, the ballot was mailed to you last month.

There was no old business.

By  way  of  new  business,  Mike  indicated  that  the  election  for  chapter
officers will take place at the September meeting.

The motion to adjourn the meeting was by John Beck and the second by John 
Gray. 

Chris Childs of Satellite Engineering Group presented the program that
discussed in house video distribution.
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